

Inside this issue:

- ► President's Message
- ► 2009 Board Members
- ► New Kid On The Block
- ► Thank You
- ► 2009 Waste Mgt. Fees
- ► Holiday Police Patrol
- ► Holiday Decoration Contest
- ► New Neighbors
- ► Seasons Greetings



DOVE POINT RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION NEWSLETTER HOLIDAY ISSUE - 2008

Dear Residents.

First of all, let me thank you on behalf of the 2009 Board Members for electing us as the representatives for what I feel is one of the best neighborhoods in the Louisville area.

Our first board meeting was held on Monday, November 10th, where we discussed what our goals and strategy will be for the upcoming year. I was encouraged by the commitment of those serving on the board as well as committee members that were appointed. All who were present agreed that we will do our best to ensure that there is a healthy balance between making our neighborhood one that is friendly and welcoming, but also strive to enforce restrictions when necessary. One of our first initiatives will be to communicate a formal process for residents to use when there are requests or questions concerning deed restrictions. We plan to disseminate this information in the first quarter of 2009.

In summary, communication is critical to the success of our endeavors and relationships in the Dove Point Neighborhood. The two means of communication that we will be using are the neighborhood website (http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/louisville/dvpt) and quarterly newsletter. I welcome any comments or suggestions and look forward to leading the 2009 Dove Point Board of Directors!

Happy Holidays to all Dove Point Residents!

Daryl Martin

2009 Board Members

<u>Name</u>	Position	E-Mail Address	Home Address/Phone
Daryl Martin	President	daryldeb@insightbb.com	12818 Dove Lake Dr. 267-5899
Eric Dunn	Secretary	ericdunn@jeffersontownfire.com	4205 Patterson Pk Ct. 292-8208
Jackie Fralick	Treasurer	fralickwiggins@yahoo.com	4201 Bryant Park Dr. 267-0120
Bill Coates	Vice President	nobodybutbill@aol.com	4201 Patterson Pk Ct. 266-7092

2009 Committee Members

Gini Reckner	Communications	greckner@hotmail.com	4604 Dove Lake
			Court
			297-0113
Kelly Beam	Communications	kelly.beam@ge.com	12005 Dixon Park Blvd.
			261-7300
Sarah Coty	Communications	sekbb33@hotmail.com	4506 Dove Park Blvd.
			554-5459
Patrick Coty	Communications	patrick.coty@gmail.com	4506 Dove Park Blvd.
			544-1515
Kelly Zeilman	Communications-	kdz6388@yahoo.com	4224 Stilger Circle
	(Newsletter)		749-0636
Brian Zeilman	Compliance	bk4224@yahoo.com	4224 Stilger Circle
			749-0636
Sarah Coty	Compliance	sekbb33@hotmail.com	4506 Dove Park Blvd.
			554-5459
Jim Hanson	Compliance	<u>jhanson@e-pulsetrak.com</u>	12010 Dixon Park Blvd.
			231-3317
Eric Dunn	Property Mgt	ericdunn@jeffersontownfire.com	4205 Patterson Pk Ct.
			292-8208
Bill Coates	Property Mgt	nobodybutbill@aol.com	4201 Patterson Pk Ct.
			266-7092
Patrick Coty	Property Mgt	patrick.coty@gmail.com	4506 Dove Park Blvd.
-			544-1515
Jim Hanson	Property Mgt	jhanson@e-pulsetrak.com	12010 Dixon Park Blvd.
			231-3317
Brad	Property Mgt	b.westerfield@insightbb.com	4203 Stilger Circle
Westerfield		_	266-9862





NEW KID ON THE BLOCK

Congratulations to Dianne & Troy Wheatley on the birth of their daughter, Marionna Taylor Wheatley, on October 5, 2008.



A big "THANK YOU" is in order for John Carney, Owner of Carney's Carpet Gallery. John is responsible for printing the updated phone listing that is included with this newsletter.

Jammie Curtsinger has once again volunteered to decorate our front entrances for the holidays. Jammie did a great job last year with this effort, so we can look forward to another festive showing!

Thank you to both of these volunteers as well as any others that donate their time and effort to make this neighborhood a great place to live!

2009 Waste Management Fees

Waste Management fees for 2009 will be \$11.47 per month which includes a 90-gallon cart. Recycling, which includes a recycling bin (\$3.50 per month), and yard waste (\$4.00 per month) will remain the same. There will be no fuel and environmental charges for 2009.

Increase in Holiday Police Patrol



District 20 (Stuart Benson) is using the Neighborhood Discretionary Funds to provide extra Louisville Metro Police Department (LMPD) patrols for November and December in his district. Dove Point is in District 20.



HOLIDAY DECORATION CONTEST

It is hard to believe the holidays are just around the corner! We will once again have a Holiday Decoration Contest. Those who wish to participate should have their decorating complete the week of December 14th. Members of the board will be out canvassing the neighborhood on Sunday, December 21st, from 7-8 p.m. Please have your Christmas lights and decorations lit during this time so we do not miss all the work you've done. Kroger gift certificates will be given to the 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners. Get in the Christmas spirit early this year and deck those halls!



Mary Beth & Lou Ranhofer at 4206 Stilger Circle.

Dinah and Eric Dunn at 4205 Patterson Park Court. They have three daughters: Mallory, Samantha and Peyton.

Sarah and Patrick Coty at 4506 Dove Park Blvd.

Teri and Steve Campisano at 13007 Trump Avenue. They have four children: Alyssa, Kendall, Adam and Lauren.

Bridget and Greg Fehr at 4526 Dove Park Blvd. They have two sons: Isaac and Eric.

Susan and Aaron Alvey at 12003 Dixon Park Blvd.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

